
LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN 
 
REFERENCE TO COUNCIL – 20TH JANUARY 2025 
 
FROM THE AUDIT AND CORPORATE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE –  
5TH DECEMBER 2024 
                                                                                                                  
PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE PLANNING PROTOCOL 
 
At its meeting on 5th December 2024, the Audit and Corporate Governance Committee 
considered a report of the Borough Solicitor in respect of Proposed Changes to the 
Planning Protocol. 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL –  
 
(i) That the proposed changes to the Planning Protocol and membership of the 

Strategic Panel, as set out in the report, be agreed; and 
  
(ii) That authority be delegated to the Borough Solicitor to amend the Constitution 

to give effect to the changes.    
 

 
Councillor Meric Apak 
Chair, Audit and Corporate Governance Committee 


